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Assessment of TT-Line GmbH & Co. KG’s response to safety 
recommendation 

On 8 September 2023, the Swedish Accident Investigation Authority (Statens 
haverikommission – SHK) published the final report SHK 2023:11 about a crush 
incident during loading operation in the Port of Trelleborg, Sweden, 19 August 
2022. In the report SHK addressed three safety recommendations (SHK 2023:11 
R1-R3) to TT-Line. 

TT-line has responded to the safety recommendations and described the measures 
that the company will take. SHK considers that the response is satisfactory and 
that the recommendations have been addressed adequately. (Closed – adequate 
response). 

Best regards, 

Kristina Börjevik Kovaniemi 
Chair of investigation 


